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								11/09/2014
Mr. Geoffrey Nyamota
								Field manager
								USAID-KHDP,
								Eldoret Regional Office
								P.O BOX. 4-30100
								Eldoret, Kenya.
Dear sir/Madam

REF:  Funding For Wamulu International

USAID Kenya Horticulture  Development program is a national program implemented by Fintrac.Inc. the program was charged with the responsibilities of financing and training farmers in Kenya to increase horticultural productivity and incomes for rural households in Kenya.

The Eldoret regional office has worked close collaboration with Wamulu International by financing and providing training on capacity building the organization. Wamulu International through such activities have been able to utilize the small funding and training to impact on a range of farming communities including the HIV infected and affected communities. As a result villagers have improved their living standards, accessed availability of fruits, vegetables and tubers for improved nutrition besides being self reliant in many ways. Wamulu International provided all accounting necessary in a timely manner. It was a pleasure working with them.

By way of this letter I commend any kind of assistance to the institution. Feel free to contact me.

Kind regards,

Geoffrey Nyamota
Email-gnyamota@fintrac.com
Tel: 254721761761
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